Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

HOLE



NOTES

AFFILIATED WITH GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS' ASSN. OF AMERICA

VOLUME 12 - NUMBER 6

JUNE 1983

SUNNY DAY AT SUNDANCE



HOSPITALITY PLUS. Host Superintendent Gary Peterson, right, and Manager Ross Butterfield, left, left no doubt they were glad to host the May meeting.



NEW TURF EQUIPMENT. The Minnesota Toro Company had a large display of their products on hand for close inspection.



FINALLY, GOLF. First swing of the season for M.G.C.S.A. President John Nylund...watched by interested spectators.



SEVEN MORE MEMBERS. Just accepted were: First Row, left to right, Brad Harne, Tom McCann, Paul Townley. Second Row, Tom Rudberg, Dean Pelkey, Dave Clark and Roger Freerksen.